
1

From: Aydlette, Kim

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 2:01 PM

To: Aydlette, Kim

Subject: TicketsatWork Discount Program

Attachments: Welcome Flyer.pdf; New Hire.pdf

In honor of South Carolina Public Servant Recognition Week, I am pleased to announce that the State of South 
Carolina now offers the TicketsatWork Discount Program to all state employees. This free program is affiliated 
with the PerksCard program currently available to employees. 
 

TicketsatWork offers discounts, special offers and access to preferred seating and tickets to top attractions, 
theme parks, shows, sporting events, movie tickets, hotels and much more. 
 
Employees can enroll in this program by visiting the TicketsatWork website and clicking “Become a Member”. 
Employees should ONLY use their personal email address when registering and NOT their work email address. 
They will also need to use the company code: SCDSHR. For details on how their information will be used by the 
TicketsatWork Program, employees can read the privacy policy found at the bottom of the web page. 
 
Attached are flyers with information concerning the TicketsatWork Program which can be provided to both 
current employees and to new employees as part of their orientation process. Please forward this information to 
your employees as appropriate to ensure they are aware of this program. 
 
This program is being offered in addition to the current WeSave and PerksCard programs which will remain 
available. 
 
Click here for additional information concerning this program. Please note that TicketsatWork is a third-party 
vendor, and questions or concerns about the website or offering should be directed to TicketsatWork.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Heather Keever at 803-896-5300. 
 

Kim S. Aydlette 

Director, Division of State Human Resources 

 

The South Carolina  

Department of Administration 

8301 Parklane Road, Suite A220, Columbia, SC 29223 

(803) 896-5300| (803) 896-5050 fax 

 

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Division of 

State Human Resources has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information. 


